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Friday 4th March 

2022 

Our stars of the week: 

This week’s certificates are 

awarded for reading. Congratulations to all! 

 
 

The winning house this week was St Andrews! 

Dates for your diary: 

 5th March Children without limits 
starts 

 10th March Year 4 assembly – 
everybody welcome! 

Father Azariah visited our reception class to 

talk about Shrove Tuesday. 

 

 

World Book Day 
 

This World Book Day all the children in school 
shared a book with a reading buddy. It was a 
lovely experience and one that the staff and 
children are keen to repeat. 

 
 

 
Don’t forget to swap your book token for a free 
World Book Day book! 

Winners of the Golden Ticket 

 

Bridgewater Hall 

Years 3,4,5 and 6 visited The Bridgewater Hall this 
week. The Halle orchestra played a variety of music 
from around the world to celebrate the diversity 
that surrounds us. 
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